
             BOARD OF 

FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

DISTRICT NO. 2 

TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD, NEW JERSEY 
 

November 12, 2013 
 

Chairman Robert Kirwan called the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners to 

order at 7:00 p.m.  The Sunshine law was read and the date and time of the meeting was posted.   Roll call was 

taken as follows: 
 

                                                       Mr. Clancy                         Present 

                                                            Mr. Brass              Present 

Mr. Polo   Present 

Mr. Polverino   Present 

Mr. Kirwan   Present 

Mr. Parker   Present 

Capt. Holley   Present 

Chief Goldstein  Present 
 

Correspondence 
 

Nothing at this time. 
 

Chief’s Report 
 

All of the chainsaws, k12, Honda generator and fans have been serviced.  The k12 for 74 & 77 needs a part and 

should be back on the truck before the end of the week.   
 

77 – Waiting for the parts to fix the air leak and the passenger side scene light.  There is one pack missing off 

this truck.  An inventory will be taken of the trucks to see if it is on another truck. 
 

Chief Goldstein wanted to approach the subject of when 90 should be sent out because it has been questioned 

when it goes out.  The Board and the chief agree that it would be the first truck out to any structural fire and 

could be the first truck out to a commercial call. 
 

There was also an issue with a junior riding in the bucket. You need to pass Fire fighter 1 to ride 21 to operate 

and 25 to drive as per the SOG’s 
 

Radio and Alarm 
 

Progress. 
 

Building 
 

Good. 
 

Insurance 
 

Mr. Kirwan received the booklets for new LOSAP members and they were filed.   
 

Maintenance 
 

Progress. 
 



 

 

New Business 
 

Nothing at this time. 
 

Old Business 
 

The notice for the February 15, 2014 election will be sent out in the next couple of days and if you are planning 

to run you have to have your petitions into Mr. Parker by January 18, 2014. 

 

The drug policy will be revisited at the December workshop meeting. 
 

 
 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

 

Gregory Brass 

Sec. 

Board of Fire Commissioners 

District 2 

 


